PC Committee

From: larry blower <larryandnorma2@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 8:36 PM
To: PC Committee

Subject: keawakapu

leave lots of room for the public at the gravel lot at the mana kai.

i am not in favor of a larger and taller hotel at the maui oceanfront site

larry blower



